
Sequoia Amateur Radio Group 
Meeting Minutes 
February 8, 2025 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:30 am by Mike Higgins, President, KA6IYS. 
Mike Higgins-KA6IYS, opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
There were 17 members and 3 guests for a total of 20 in attendance and the quorum was 7. 
 
Member introductions were made with the acknowledgement of 3 guests, Jim Smith-KM6CTY, Steve 
Reiter and Eugene Hill. 
 
President Mike Higgins KA6IYS Shared a Card from the Kern River Chorus thanking S.A.R.G. for a 
generous donation and allowing them to sing for us at our Christmas Dinner. 
 
Mike Higgins gave a report to the club about plans to present a “Ham-Cram” for the local Boy Scouts.  
The presentation will be given by Bryan Minor-KI6LSP and Mike Higgins-KA6IYS in March of 2025.  
Further information can be found on the club website N6KRV.org. 
 
Pete Higginbotham-W6SV made the announcement that John Strand-W6IBL is ill and a card was sent out 
to let him know he is in our thoughts. 
 
Door prizes went to: Jayne Price-KK6JPZ, Gloves; Christine Hesse-KK6AZQ, Bookmark*; Jim- KN6CTY, 
Pendant; Julie Gray, Bookmarks*   
*passed on to Janet Higgins 
 
The 50/50 Prize of $37.00 went to Christine Hesse-KK6AZQ 
The Club received a $20.00 donation and one hat was sold for $10.00. 
 
The Next meeting will be March 8, at 9:30 a.m. at the Elks Lodge, Wofford Heights, CA 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


